
The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on  

Tuesday November 24th  

after the Parish Council meeting which starts at 6pm. This will be a virtual 
meeting.  Any member of the public wishing to attend the meeting should 
obtain the joining details from the Clerk no later than 12.00 noon on 23rd 
November.  For security reasons no person will be admitted to the 
meeting without prior notification to the Clerk that they wish to attend. 

 

 

 

The draft Neighbourhood Plan will be discussed by the Parish Council 
preceding this meeting. They will vote on the Plan and will decide to 
approve it or not.  If approved this will signal the start of a consultation 
period which will last some 10 weeks.  The Plan is inspected and 
commented on by officials of Cornwall Council and is also circulated to 
stakeholders operating in the area.  

Most importantly we are also asking all residents and business owners to 
look at the Plan and comment on it as they see fit.  These observations  
will be incorporated in the Plan before it goes to an Inspector for a final 
decision followed by a Parish-wide referendum on the Plan’s adoption.  

You should have received the first Parish newsletter which contains details 
of how everyone in the Parish can see the Plan, either on-line or by hard 
copy.  The re-worked Plan and the Appendices are now available on the 
Parish Council website www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk . Go to the Neighbourhood 
plan pages via the tab on the left hand side of the home page and follow 
the Quick Links tabs to get to the submitted material.  You can email any 
questions about the neighbourhood plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com  
or to the Parish Clerk, Julie Larter, who can be contacted via 
clerk@carlyon-pc.gov.uk  or at the Pattern Hall, Foundry Parc, 
Charlestown Road. 

The consultation period is intended to end on February 3rd 2021 so any 
comments should be submitted before then. 
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